
Dear patients and families of Jacobsen Pediatric Dentistry,

We have very exciting news!

Our office is moving!!

I am very excited about this and we have worked very hard to make this happen as we believe it will help us provide 
even better and more convenient care to all of you.  We are moving just down the road and your dental records are 
moving with us so there is nothing you need to do except come to the new location at your next dental appointment. 

As part of this move, we are joining our practice under the same roof as South Hills Pediatric Dentistry (you 
may have seen the office on 134th south) and Dr. Barton Sloan.  I know Dr. Bart very well and as the two premier 
pediatric dental practices in the area we believe that joining our practices will lead to many benefits to you as patients.  

Our combined practice will now be known as South Hills Pediatric Dentistry instead of Jacobsen Pediatric 
Dentistry. Even though we are joining practices and there will be some additional new faces, your children will continue 
to be cared for by me as their provider and all my wonderful team are coming along as well to help care for your family.  

Some of the benefits of this merger of practices to you as patients are:
 Newer, more spacious, and technologically advanced office
 Better hours and more flexibility in scheduling
 In house orthodontist at the same location for orthodontic consults and comprehensive care
 More resources to work with your insurance
 Better “on-call” coverage meaning if one doctor is out of town you will not have to go to a different office in the 

event of an emergency after hours
 More accessible location with a stop light in front of the office to make driving to and leaving the office safer and 

more convenient

We will begin seeing patients at the new office April 15th.  The address of the new office is:

4013 W 13400 S (South Hills Pediatric Dentistry).

All scheduled appointments will remain at the same time but if you do have any questions you can still call us at (801) 
302-7938.  As usual you will receive text reminders previous to your appointment.  

I love caring for your kids and having your family as part of my practice.  What will not change in the midst of all these 
other changes is my commitment to care for your kids as one of my own.  I am excited to see you at our new location.

Dr. Matt Jacobsen and team


